

Dear Camden Planners / Ewan Campbell,

A well-wisher has alerted me to the fact that our neighbour at number 80, has submitted revised plans on 19th August; I was previously unaware of this.

Clearly , we need time to study these revised plans , which , although half a metre reduced in height at the boundary, still involve building up the boundary wall to 2.35 m, current height 1.4m, thus still having a major impact on light to our basement rooms.

The closing date is in 6 days time , the end of August - could I ask that you extend this to allow time for responses concerning this revision?

Is there not a system for alerting concerned neighbours that a revision (or indeed an application) has been submitted?

Dr Philip Matthewman

25th August 2021